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Lekishia Bellamy

From: Sharon Shvartzman <sshvartzman@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2023 3:24 PM
To: Lekishia Bellamy
Subject: 1825 Summit Drive request to rezone
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of the integrity of this message. 

 

 My husband and I are very upset about the possibility of 1825 Summit Drive being rezoned from 5.25 acres to two 2.5 
acre lots.  If approved it has the potential of creating a precedent that would change the character  of our neighborhood 
and the quality of our life here. It would lead to more crowding, more congestion, problems with having adequate water 
supply and potentially decreasing our property values. We moved here to ensure that no one could build high density 
housing in our area and appreciate that we are able to continue living this way. Please do not permit this rezoning to 
happen!  


